
Hello Committee: 
 
I missed the registration memo so was unable to attend the session today for Crook County. I 
moved to Oregon from Alaska intending to be located in a rural area with farm / ranch and 
timber uses which goes along with the community style that I desired. 
 
In order to have the governmental representation that most appropriately fits the economy and 
lives of Crook County residents including myself, I am very much in favor of Congressional Map 
“B”, Senate Map “B”, and House Map “B”. All three of these maps, though a compromise, most 
accurately represent the population and representation that I desire. 
 
Thank you all for your efforts, 
 
Hal lawson 
17055 SW Mt. McKinley Way 
Powell Butte, Oregon 97753 
 
 


